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To the Committee: 

 

I am writing in support of HB 2005, making undetectable firearms illegal in Oregon.  It 

is very frightening to know that anyone -- including gun traffickers, convicted 

criminals, and children -- can order parts online and assemble their own gun.  Or 

even make their own at home with a 3D printer.   Any registration or permit system in 

place is easily circumvented by these weapons. 

 

Please vote to move this bill through Committee and support it until it is law in 

Oregon.  Thank you 

 


